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Dear Senate Committee on Judiciary, 

I am writing to ask you to not WEAKEN measure 114.  It was approved by Oregon 

voters.  It needs to become law.   Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in 

the form of SB 348, must fully implement Measure 114 as Oregon Voters supported 

and passed it. Please clarify provisions and smooth implementation, but don't 

weaken Measure 114 in any way.  It would be a huge mistake to water down 

measure 114.  Thank you for your work on behalf of Oregonians.   

 

 


